
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
 PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT 

 11 RYE STREET, P.O. BOX 389 

 BROAD BROOK, CT 06016 
 PHONE: (860) 623-6030 

 
                                     
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

FROM: Peg Hoffman, Planning & Development 

DATE: September 18, 2018 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Economic Development Commission Meet & Greet 

scheduled for Friday, September 28, 2018 
  

 

 

Please be advised that the Economic Development Commission’s Meet & Greet 

scheduled for Friday, September 28th has been cancelled.  The event will be  

re-advertised when arrangements have been completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 


